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Oregon Senate Committee on Environment and Natural Resources,
 
I strongly support SB 745 that establishes an Ocean Beach Fund.  SB 745 provides
an excellent funding source for needed requirements of State Parks for the Ocean
Beach Funds to meet safety for the Public.  The new President Trump has eliminated
the funding in his budget for water testing for public safety.  Oregon must step up to
the plate to protect Oregon Beaches for Visitor's and the Citizens of Oregon.   
 
Please support SB 745. 
 
Thank you,
Cyndi Karp
Waldport, Oregon
Watershed Advocate 
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